
Announcements 10/2/24 
 

Listen up! If you didn’t get the chance to take your picture for the 

yearbook, picture retakes will be TOMORROW, October 3rd. Don’t 

forget.  

 

Seniors, if you ordered a Class of 2025 t-shirt, but missed the breakfast 

yesterday, you can pick up your shirt from the PTO in the courtyard 

during all lunches on Friday. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

     

 


